
                 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

March 31, 2025 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
I am delighted to share that York Region Educational Services (YRES) has been recognized with 
Canada's Volunteer Awards and is the only non-profit organization from Ontario to receive 
this prestigious honor. This is a testament to the incredible work they have been doing in 
promoting volunteerism and youth engagement in our region. 
 
As a proud supporter of YRES, I wholeheartedly endorse their Youth Volunteer Success 
Program. This national initiative plays a critical role in providing young people with valuable 
volunteer opportunities, helping to foster leadership, community engagement, and personal 
growth. Through this program, YRES is empowering the next generation of community leaders 
and making a meaningful impact across Canada.  
 
 I encourage all community members and leaders to continue supporting this program. Thank 
you for your continued support of YRES and their impactful work. 
 

 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Li    
 
Regional Councillor 
City of Markham & York Region 
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